
Attachment 017 

 

Revised Hydro- One Contact Information: 

1. If it is possible to shut the high voltage lines referred to in question #1 down please provide a 
contact person that we can discuss the project with. 
 

Hydro-One contacts are as follows: 
 
ian.skinner@HydroOne.com 

and  

lee.alexander@HydroOne.com 
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